
 

 
 

||  Tevo Sada Dnyanmaya Pradeep || 

Jijamata Shikshan Prasarak Mandal's 

Jijamata Mahavidyalaya, Sarati 

A/p:- Sarati, Tal. Indapur, Dist. Pune (Pin : 413103) Maharashtra, India 

(Affiliated to Savitribai Phule Pune University, Pune ) 
 

Principal                              
Dr. A.Y. Lipare 

9822878868                         

PUN CODE: CAAP020190          

College Code: 1504     

Estd.: 2013 

President 

Mr. Appasaheb N. Jagadale 

Jijamata Shikshan Prasarak Mandal 
 

San. No.N.G.C.2013(100/13)Mashi-4, Dt.15 July2013  Uni.Appvl. No. ID.NO PU/PN/SC/458/2013 

 

 

Breakage of Expenditure on Infrastructure Augmentation for AY 2018-2019 

Head of expenditure (for ex. capital 
expenditure) 

Item of expenditure (for ex. 
construction of building, purchase 
of new equipment, furniture and 
fixtures etc.) 

Amount (INR in Lakhs) 

Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation Furniture & Fixtures  

 Library Books  

 Science Equipment  

 Laboratory Exp.  

 Water Exp.  

 Repair and Maintenance  

 Telephone Exp.  

 Total 0 
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Breakage of Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation For AY 2019-2020 

Head of expenditure (for ex. capital 
expenditure) 

Item of expenditure (for ex. 
construction of building, purchase 
of new equipment, furniture and 
fixtures etc.) 

Amount (INR in Lakhs) 

Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation Furniture & Fixtures  

 Library Books  

 Science Equipment 3.80233 

 Laboratory Exp. 0.24750 

 Water Exp.  

 Repair and Maintenance  

 Telephone/ NET  Exp. 0.36900 

 Total 4.41883 
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Breakage of Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation For AY 2020-2021 

Head of expenditure (for ex. capital 
expenditure) 

Item of expenditure (for ex. 
construction of building, purchase 
of new equipment, furniture and 
fixtures etc.) 

Amount (INR in Lakhs) 

Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation Furniture & Fixtures  

 Library Books  

 Science Equipment  

 Laboratory Exp. 0.21121 

 Water Exp.  

 Repair and Maintenance  

 Telephone/ NET  Exp. 0.36900 

 Total 0.58021 
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Breakage of Expenditure on Infrastructure Augmentation For AY 2021-2022 

Head of expenditure (for ex. capital 
expenditure) 

Item of expenditure (for ex. 
construction of building, purchase 
of new equipment, furniture and 
fixtures etc.) 

Amount (INR in Lakhs) 

Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation Furniture & Fixtures  

 Library Books  

 Science Equipment  

 Laboratory Exp. 0.34896 

 Water Exp.  

 Repair and Maintenance  

 Telephone/ NET  Exp. 0.49000 

 Total 0.83896 
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Breakage of Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation For AY 2022-2023 

Head of expenditure (for ex. capital 
expenditure) 

Item of expenditure (for ex. 
construction of building, purchase 
of new equipment, furniture and 
fixtures etc.) 

Amount (INR in Lakhs) 

Expenditure On Infrastructure Augmentation Furniture & Fixtures  

 Library Books 0.02420 

 Science Equipment  

 Laboratory Exp. 0.34896 

 Water Exp. 0.09600 

 Repair and Maintenance  

 Telephone/ NET  Exp. 0.44000 

 Total 0.90916 

 

 

 

 


